Steven Sepe

R

From: Tarah Woods <tarahwoods@me.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 7:34 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: FOR Freedom to Read Act H5726

Dear committee members,

My name is Tarah Woods and | am a resident of Portsmouth RI,
| am emailing today in support of a vote FOR Freedom to Read Act H5726.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration.
Sincerely,

Tarah Woods



